MINUTES

AUBURN UNIVERSITY RETIREES ASSOCIATION

BOARD OF DIRECTORS


APRIL 19, 2012

1. CALL TO ORDER-

President Hackel called the meeting to order at 1:30 P.M. at Monarch Estates in Auburn. Attending were: Alverson, Call, Hackel, Hitchcock, Housel, McCord, Mullins, Rogers, Seay, Wilson, and Wolfinger.

2. PRESIDENT’S REMARKS-


The Board was welcomed by Hackel.

3. MINUTES -



The February 16, 2012 minutes submitted by Alverson were approved upon a motion by Mullins and second by Seay.
4. TREASURER’S REPORT-


The attached April 19, 2012 treasurer’s report was approved upon a motion by Rogers and second by Seay.  It was noted that a gift card had been sent to Brock Parker in recognition of his help in establishing and maintaining the AURA website; however, he returned it saying that he is being compensated for his work by Auburn University and could not accept the gift.

5. COMMITTEE REPORTS-


A. Finance- none

B. Membership- Rogers reported names of 103 active members who had not yet  paid their 2012 dues were distributed among the Board members for contact. Board members who have not completed their assignment were requested to email results to him. Mullins will prepare a special AUM letter to delinquent AUM retirees and this will be sent by Rogers.


C.Social and Special Activities- Wolfinger is making final preparations for the May 25 Annual Meeting and Bailey Award Luncheon. Call suggested a notice about this event be in the next AURA Newsletter stating that the cost to active AURA members will be $10 with $5 being covered by AURA. Charge for quests will be $15. The Saugahatchee Country Club must have the luncheon head count by May 21. Attending retirees will be asked to call Hackel, Mullins or Seay and they in turn will give names                                          
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